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Bigelow Reading Rushmore Walmont Worthington 

ISD 518 is excited to have the opportunity to provide lunches for our students during this very 
challenging time, and we have selected our top sellers that your children have grown to love to help 
bring a little piece of school to them while they are at home. The menus can be found on the website, 
under the Parents/Students icon and by selecting Menus. They are the same items for all students. 
These meals will be available to students only; no adult meals will be available. 
The process to pick up meals is simple ... your family household will be assigned a site. The sites for 
pickup will be as follows: Households beginning in: 

• A • G Prairie Elementaryfront door 
• H - M Worthington Middle Schoolfront door 
• N • z Worthington High Schoolfront door. 

Times your family may pick up meals: 
• 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 
• OR 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Pick up of meals will begin September 8th with next following weeks' meals available for pickup on 
Monday of each week. 
We will make every effort to accommodate dietary restrictions provided we have a signed Physician 
Statement on file, specifying what needs to be avoided and what we can safely substitute. 
Unfortunately, we cannot honor special requests/preferences. The Physician Statement form can be 
obtained from the school nurse in each building. 
The meals have been designed to meet the requirements of the National School Lunch Program and 
all items on the menu will be provided. No adult meals will be available through this program. All 
meals will be charged to your students account according to their status, free. reduced or full 
.e!Y:. If you have not turned in your Free/Reduced application for this school year please turn it in as 
soon as possible. We may need to occasionally make substitutions due to product shortages, but we 
will do our best to avoid changes to the menu. 
The program may switch to the Summer Food Service program where all meals will be served free. 
We will inform you if this happens. 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at 507.727.1184 or by email 
at deeann.crall@isd518.net. 
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